

TOWN OF SAUGUS

Board of Selectmen 298 Central Street, Suite #4 Saugus, MA 01906

Anthony Cogliano, Chairman Corinne Riley, Vice Chair Jeffrey Cicolini Debra Panetta Michael Serino

E-mail: wreed@saugus-ma.gov

Town of Saugus Finance Committee 298 Central Street Saugus, MA 01906

February 24, 2020

Re:

Attn: Ken DePatto, Chairman Preliminary FY 21 Budget

Dear Committee Members.

In accordance with the statutory requirements covered by the Town's Charter, Chapter 17, Section 35 of the Acts of 1947, I am forwarding to you and the Finance Committee the preliminary budget for fiscal year July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021.

The Board of Selectmen has reviewed the Department's requests with the Town Manager, Scott Crabtree and our Collector/Treasurer, Wendy Hatch, and made our recommendations, which concur with the Manager's recommendations.

The Board acknowledges that this is a tentative budget and a starting point for further discussion. The Board reserves the right to make additional comments and recommendations up through Town Meeting as additional information and/or resources become available.

We look forward to reviewing the budget in greater detail with the Town Manager and your Committee during the next few months in order to present a complete and balanced budget for Town Meeting.

Very truly yours,

Anthony Cogliano, Chairman Saugus Board of Selectmen